Redwood Drive
Hemel Hempstead
Herts HP3 9ER

Headteacher: Rob Weightman
Telephone: 01442 256294
Email: admin@tudor.herts.sch.uk

Friday 39 March 2023
Dear Parents and Carers of Tudor Primary,

Re- Introducing Tudor’s brand new after-school provision- ‘The Hangout’- Opening on April 18th

This letter is to share the exciting news that Tudor Primary will be offering a brand new after school
provision. Some years ago, Tudor infroduced after school care on the Tudor site in partnership with
Energy-Kidz. We have now decided that we would like to offer the provision ourselves. Intfroducing:

The Hangout will be in operation at Tudor EVERY school day from the start of the Summer term. It
will be delivered by members of the Tudor Primary teaching team and we are keen for it to be as
successful (and interactivel!) as our highly regarded breakfast provision. There will be super levels
of adult support and activities will be varied and exciting. Whilst ensuring the club is good value
for money we are determined to ensure EVERY child is able to flourish and enjoy being part of a
truly tremendous experience each day.

Initially, the club will be limited to 30 places but we plan to meet demand for increased numbers
in the (very) near future. Food/ drinks and snacks will be offered as part of The Hangout.

The pricing structure is as follows:

3.15-5.45pm- £12 per session including all activities and snacks.
(Late collection until 6pm is available for an additional £3 per session.)
Childcare vouchers will be accepted- further information will follow on how to use.

All bookings will be made via Arbor. Delivering effective and efficient communication is key to our
offer and we are determined to meet your expectations. Booking will OPEN on Friday 17t March.

We have always aimed o provide wrap-around care that is accessible from 7.45am until 6pm
EVERY day and ‘The Hangout' is the final piece of our Tudor jigsaw. Aiming for exceptional
provision in all that we do is what drives us all at Tudor and we pledge that you will be delighted
with what we will be able to offer those families that need high quality care for the children at the
end of the school day. All existing strategic and operational approaches for Tudor Primary
including safeguarding, insurance, first aid (and so on) will be central to the provision.

Tudor Primary considered a number of options for the next chapter in our after school care and

we truly believe that ‘The Hangout’ will be a super solution for the future. We look forward to ‘The
Hangout’ being a(nother!) fantastic part of what makes Tudor a special place to be...

#TeamTudor



